
                                      

 
SAWSTON & BABRAHAM CRICKET CLUB JUNIOR SECTION 

                                    September 2023 
 

Invitation to Join a Premier League Cricket Club – Boys & Girls 
 

Dear Parents and Players, 
 
Sawston & Babraham Cricket Club are one of the most successful cricket clubs in East Anglia with 
the 1st Team winning the prestigious East Anglian Premier League twice in the last 3 years. Our 
Junior sections “The Rams & The Griffs” are also highly regarded with 200 young people regularly 
taking part in cricket activities on a weekly basis this summer. 
 
We are already planning for next summer and are looking to recruit additional boys & girls for our 
teams in 2024. We can offer first class coaching from some of Cambridgeshire’s leading coaches 
together with excellent playing facilities at both of our home grounds. 
  
Please find details of the indoor group training sessions being run over the next couple of months.  
 
Winter Cricket Practice 
 
All sessions being run at Sawston Village College, Sports Centre, Main Sports Hall & Cricket Nets 
 
Under 9,10 & 11 School Years 4,5 & 6 Saturday afternoons 1.00–2.00 pm   
Under 12 & 13 School Years 7 & 8   Saturday afternoons 2.00–3.00 pm 
Under 14 & 15 School Years 9 & 10 Saturday afternoons 3.00-4.00 pm 
Girls                All Ages   Saturday afternoons 3.00-4.00 pm  
 
Sessions run from 7th October to 24th November (8 Sessions)  
 
If you would like your child to join a Premier League Cricket Club which offers year round coaching 
then we would be delighted to see you at our Winter Practice sessions. Details of how to register for 
these are shown below. Alternatively if you would like to know more about our club but cannot make 
these sessions then please contact me. 
 
Cost 
 
£50 for all the sessions (As an introductory offer any one joining the club for the first time will 
receive a 50% refund on the cost of these sessions). 
 
If you would like to book a place, please book on-line at 
https://www.sawstonbabrahamcc.co.uk/feessubscriptions/the-rams-junior-subscription 
 
Head of Cricket Development: David Ellis, 32 Church Lane, Sawston, Cambridge, CB22 3JR Telephone: 
01223-833813 07531-095729 davidellis365@btinternet.com 

      


